HIV Prevention Planning Council
Team Building Workshop (Closed Session)
Thursday, March 9, 2006
3:00-6:00 pm
Port of San Francisco

Pier One (at the foot of Washington Street)

Next to the Ferry Building
Bay Side Conference Room

San Francisco, CA
Agenda

Meeting called by Co-Chairs:  Gayle Burns, Perry Rhodes III, and Tracey Packer
	3:00 pm
	
	Welcome, Introductions, and Announcements


	
	Gayle Burns

	
	
	
	
	

	3:30 pm
	
	Teambuilding/Communication Workshop
	
	Simma Lieberman

	
	
	
	
	

	5:50 pm
	
	Summary, Evaluation, and Closure of Meeting
	
	Gayle Burns

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	Note:  All meetings are open to the public and are held in handicapped accessible facilities.  Allotted time periods for agenda items are approximate and may require adjustments.

	

	UPCOMING HPPC MEETINGS:

Membership/CLC:  Monday, March 13, 3:00-4:30 PM, 25 Van Ness Ave, 5th Fl Conf Rm

	San Francisco Leadership Initiative (SFLI):  Thurs, March 23, 1:00-2:30 PM, 25 Van Ness Ave

Points of Integration Btw Prev & CARE:  Tuesday, March 7, 3:30-5:00 PM, 25 Van Ness Ave

Strategies & Interventions:  Thursday, March 2, 4:15-5:45 PM, 25 Van Ness Ave

Steering:  Thursday, March 23, 3:00-5:00 PM, 25 Van Ness Ave, 330B

Full Council:  Thursday, April 13, 3:00 – 6:00 PM, Quaker Meeting House, 65 9th Street, SF


	Know your rights under the Sunshine Ordinance: Government’s duty is to serve the public, reaching its decisions in full view of the public.  Commissions, boards, councils, and other agencies of the city and county exist to conduct the people’s business.  This ordinance assures that deliberations are conducted before the people and that City operations are open to the people’s review.  For more information on your rights under the sunshine ordinance or to report a violation of the ordinance, contact the Sunshine Ordinance Task Force.  Donna Hall, City Hall, Room 244, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA  94102, Phone:

554-7724, Fax:  554-7854, E-Mail:  Donna_Hall@ci.sf.ca.us.

In order to assist with the City’s efforts to accommodate persons with severe allergies, environmental illnesses, multiple chemical sensitivity or related disabilities, attendees at public meetings are reminded that other attendees may be sensitive to various chemical based products.  Please help the City accommodate these individuals.




